Important reminder for Uzbek citizens planning a
trip to Russia!

2021 21 October

«Uzbekistan Airways» JSC reminds that since September 1, 2021 citizens of
Uzbekistan need to download the negative result of the PCR test in the application
«Travel without COVID-19» for entry into Russia. The test can be done 72 hours
before departure and later, but not earlier than 3 days before the flight, otherwise
the results won‘t be actual. Having uploaded a negative result, you will get a
«green» status and will be able to provide a QR-code through the application «Travel
without COVID-19», which will greatly facilitate the registration at the airport.
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